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Project M-32

Ms. Barbara A. Mazurowksi
Acting Director

West Valley Project Office
Idaho Operations Office
P.0. Box 191

West Valley, New York 14171

Dear Ms. Mazurowski:
SUBJECT: U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION REORGANIZATION

This letter is notification that within the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards, responsibility
for oversight of your project has been transferred from the Fuel Cycle Safety
Branch, Division of Industrial and Medical Nuclear Safety, to the Licensing
Branch, Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards. This transfer of
responsibility was the result of a reorganization, effective February 8, 1993.

A1l future correspondence should be addressed as follows:

Chiet, Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety and Safeguards
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Washington, D C. 20555

Mr. Gary Comfort has been assigned as Project Manager for oversight of your
project. He can be reached on (301) 504-2667.

Sincerely,
Urigiia Signed By

Elinor Adensam, Acting Chief

Licensing Branch

Division of Fuel Cycle Safety
and Safeguards, NMSS
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